Canadian Health Libraries Association Association des bibliothèques de la santé du Canada

November 15, 1991

Marilyn Brooke Manitoba Health Information Resources Centre 880 Portage Avenue WINNIPEG, Manitoba R3G OP1

Dear Marilyn,

Greetings from Muddy Waters (Winnipeg). The CHLA Planning Committee is very busy with the final preparations for the June Conference. We're all dotting the i's and crossing the t's.

As Chair of the Hospitality Committee, one of my i's and t's is to make a special request of all CHLA chapters. We would like each chapter to bring a small item which is special to their particular area of the country. These will be used as special prizes. It could be something like a tape or CD of a well known singer or group from your area. Or, let your imagination go wild!!

When you arrive, just bring your special item to the Hospitality Desk. I'm looking forward to meeting you in June.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Pam Green

Chair, Hospitality Committee

/pg